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26th February 2021

Dear Parent, 

You will know from the Prime Minister's announcement that schools will re-open to all pupils on Monday 8th March to all children.  We are very much looking forward to welcoming all pupils back to Anglesey and have our school family back together again.  

We will be closed next Friday 5th March to pupils that are currently in school.  This will give staff the opportunity to plan for the remaining 16 weeks of the Academic Year to ensure the maximum learning benefit is gained from the limited time we have left until July.

Our procedures in terms of bubbles and handwashing will remain exactly the same as they were before lockdown.  A reminder of drop-off/pick up points is below:


Nursery – Nursery gate on Church Street
Reception - Reception gate on Anglesey Street
Year 1 – KS1 entrance on Church Street
Year 2 – SEN / Dining Room entrance on Anglesey Street
Year 3 – KS2 entrance on Nursery Road
Years 4 /SL1/SL2– MUGA entrance on Nursery Road
Years 5  – Gate next to KS2 car park on Nursery Road
Year 6 – car park gate on Nursery Road

[bookmark: _GoBack]As previously, please do not bring your child to school if they or anyone in your household has symptoms of COVID-19.  This was the reason for the majority of our bubble closures in the past and we have no wish for there to be any further disruption to the children’s education.  Attendance for children will now be compulsory and the Local Authority will be going back to it’s previous system of possible court action for parents who do not send their children to school.

Finally, I would like to express my gratitude for the incredible way that you as parents have worked in partnership with us as a school, both during the latest lockdown and throughout the whole pandemic.  These have been unprecedented times and I am proud to say that as a school community we have come together in incredible ways to put the needs of our children first.  I look forward to taking these steps to returning to a normal life for us all and for Anglesey to go from strength to strength in the times ahead.

Best Wishes

Paul Doddridge


Paul Doddridge 
Head Teacher
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